
Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to continuously improve our 

school and provide the best educational experience for our students, we invite you to participate 

in our Parent Satisfaction Survey. 

Your feedback is invaluable in helping us understand your experiences and expectations. We 

kindly ask you to take a few minutes to fill out the survey linked below: 

Parent Satisfaction Survey 

The survey will remain open until [insert date] and your responses will be kept confidential. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

http://www.survey-link.com/

